The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall:

Description: Folic Acid 1000 mcg
Lot#/Exp Date: 9JA08, 9JA09, 10/22
UPC: 0-79854-51280-9

Reason for recall — To ensure customer safety, the National Vitamin Company is voluntarily
recalling two manufactured lots of Folic Acid 1000 mcg Tablets. The product label incorrectly
states the unit of measure is mg on the principal display although the information stated on the
supplement fact panel is correct at 1000 mcg. The National Vitamin Company has initiated a
comprehensive investigation to determine the source of this problem and this recall is being
conducted in collaboration with the Food and Drug Administration.

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required.



